
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 March 2020 

GRSA NOTICE –  

Alteration to Bedding at Trials Policy 

__________________________________________________ 

The new GRSA Bedding and Race Meetings and Trials Policy was discussed at the 

Members of Company meeting on 3 March 2020, in particular the perceived 

insufficient consultation in relation to the application of the Policy at Trials. 

Effective immediately, the bedding requirement for trials has been temporarily 

removed until consideration from the Industry Consultative Group (ICG) at their next 

meeting in later in the month. 

 
 

 

 


